
 

 

2023 PETTIPAUG SAILING ACADEMY BOAT POLICY  
 

 

Notice: this boat policy applies to all Pettipaug Sailing Academy (PSA) students, 

regardless of whether the student is sailing in a privately owned boat or not.  

All students will be responsible for adhering to these standards.  

PSA is a non-profit educational institution, which is self-insured for non-willful or 

non-negligent damage to boats while they are used in the program.  

However, if the PSA Sailing Director or PSA Chair determines that willful or 

negligent damage to or loss of PSA property occurred, which reasonably could have 

been avoided, the skipper will be held responsible for the damage, which can 

include the costs for repair and/or replacement. 


